
 

 

 

 

POSTPONED TO 1/30/2024 
The Shrewsbury Development Review Board (DRB) will convene to finalize the 

Waiver request from Raymond on Lottery Rd. For further information on the 

application and hearing process, please call Adrienne Raymond at 802- 492-3578.  

DRB hearings are held at the Shrewsbury Town Office, 9823 Cold River Rd, 

Shrewsbury.   

Your participation in this local proceeding is a prerequisite to taking part in or 

initiating any subsequent appeal of any permit that results from this hearing. 

 

Agenda for January 25, 2024  

7:00 Discussion with the Shrewsbury Planning Commission 

7:30 Raymond Waiver Hearing 

Other/New Business to follow 

 

 

Minutes for this meeting were not taken as a quorum was not met for either the DRB 

or the Planning Commission.   

 

Submitted by Adrienne Raymond 

 

 

 

 


